
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, October 17, the 9th Grade Program at Perth Amboy High School administered the PSAT for the first time. This was a chance to give 

students additional exposure to and practice for the SAT. Administration, guidance, and faculty collaborated to educate students how 

the PSAT prepares them for the SAT. These tests boost college options, increase the likelihood for scholarship opportunities, and instill pride in a 

student when they identify their areas for growth earlier on in high school and work to improve them. We look forward to receiving the results and 

helping students progress in this important assessment!  


